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EAST ALTON - East Alton Fire Department was dispatched to a kitchen fire Tuesday 
night in the 600 block of Broadway.

A passerby called 911 after they saw a fire in the window of the home. When 
firefighters arrived they located a small fire on the kitchen stove and were able to 
extinguish it without much damage.

Nobody was home at the time of the fire and no injuries were reported.

 


